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Dear Parents, 

 

Year 5 Sex and Relationships Education (SRE)  

 

We have been looking at the life cycles of plants and animals, and after half term we will be teaching pupils 

about human reproduction and sexual relationships.  For your information, we will be covering the following 

topics: 

 

Week beginning 10th June: What’s good about being a boy or girl. 

Week beginning 17th June: What’s good about family, physical differences between boys and girls. ‘How 

did I get here?’ 

Week beginning 24th June: Changes during puberty. 

Week beginning 1st July: ‘How babies are made’, ‘How babies are born’, baby development, pregnancy 

and looking after a baby.  

 

There will be an opportunity for parents to watch the 'Sex and Relationship' video and look at the 

resources we use for this topic on Wednesday 22nd May at 3.45pm.  We would appreciate it if you could 

make arrangements for the care of your children during this time, as we cannot accommodate them whilst 

you are with us. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

Year 5 Teaching Team 

 

 

mailto:office@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk
file://///server-02/staff/Admin%20&%20forms%20&%20odds/www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk

